North America Construction {1993) Ltd. * NAC Constructors Ltd.
4600 Hammond Bay Road

Nanaimo, BC V9T 5A8

Tel: 250-751-4262/4454 x 22, Fax: 519-821-1111
www.nacsworld.com

October 09, 2018

Notice to Residents:

Re: Noise Bylaw Exemption Wednesday, October 10, 2018

North America Construction (1993) Ltd. {NAC) is constructing the Secondary Treatment Upgrade Project
for the Regional District of Nanaimo’s Greater Nanaimo Pallution Control Centre at 4600 Hammond Bay
Road. Scheduled activities require work in an existing effluent channel to perform repairs and
modifications. In order to complete this in a timely manner the work must hegin in the early morning.

The City of Nanaimo has granted NAC a Noise Bylaw exemption to complete work on Wednesday,
Octoher 10, 2018 from 3:00 am to 7:00am. Neighbouring residents may notice noise and light during
this time.

The morning work will involve the operation of electric pumps, hydrovac trucks, telehandler and small
tools. '

While we may request future Noise Bylaw exemptions, we will make efforts to keep construction
activities within the regular construction hours.

Please call me to discuss if you need any further information. | may be reached at 250-751-4262 ext. 22
or on my cell at 250-714-3917. '

Thank you,

Phillip Longo

Project Coordinator
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